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Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 

Request for Confidentiality 

March 22, 2022 

      LUBD-22-SCQ001 

 

UL Verification Services Inc. 

47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 

 
 

Applicant: Panasonic Corporation of North America 

FCC ID: ACJAE-V06GXR 

 

Request For Permanent Confidentiality 

 

In accordance with provisions of Sections §§0.457(d) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules and Section 

552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, we request permanent confidentiality for exhibits, which 

contain:  

 

(1) Theory of Operation;  

(2) Schematic Diagrams; and  

(3) Block Diagram.   

 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the 

public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified 

benefits to its competitors. The applicant understands that disclosure of this application and all 

accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this application. 

 
 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

Ben Botros 

Project Manager  

Panasonic Corporation of North America 

Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 


